

Donna Mullens <donna.mullens@edcgov.us>

Fwd: P&R priorities

1 message

Vickie Sanders <vickie.sanders@edcgov.us>
To: Donna Mullens <donna.mullens@edcgov.us>

Mon, Jul 27, 2015 at 8:59 AM

Can we attach Jackie's public comment? Please provide copies for the commissioners. Thanks
Vickie Sanders
Parks Manager
County of El Dorado
Chief Administrative Office
530-621-7538
FAX: 530-642-0301



----- Forwarded message -----

From: Jackie Neau <jackieno@gmail.com>

Date: Sat, Jul 25, 2015 at 10:18 PM

Subject: P&R priorities

To: Vickie Sanders < vickie.sanders@edcgov.us>, Kris Payne < paykris@hughes.net>

Dear Vickie and Kris,

I am unable to attend the Parks and Rec special meeting Monday. I think the county needs to be realistic about what it can do, and also focus on where it is serving the most people. I am in favor of leasing or selling properties to other agencies who will develop them for recreation. If the other agencies have the resources, let them manage the land for the best public use. Sell off properties of no use. The city of Placerville absorbs many of the county residents recreational needs. Developing more land in this area would be highly used, as has been proven in the city. It's centrally located. I think the property along the El Dorado Trail near Missouri Flat, the train park in El Dorado, and the expansion of the El Dorado Trail which receives heavy usage should all be priorities, as recreation centers on the west slope, not managed by the city or csds. The county has limited resources. It needs to get the most bang for it's buck.

Sincerely, Jackie Neau